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June / July 2020 Proud Member AgencyThe Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for  
Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and  

by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.

Generous Hearts Make It Happen 
Many thanks to the those who have 
shared with the food pantry...

In May: 
EarlyBird Nutrition  • Eric & Lisa Adkission
Fusion Tech   •       Geo & Janelle Hennefent
K. Cramer & T. Peterson     •    Marilyn Cole
Marsha Morgan • Mary Ann & Jerry Shrader
Mervin & Sandra Ross      •      Nancy Durdle
Roseville Christian Church • Dollar General
Susan Van Arsdale •  Will J. Reid Foundation
William Cook
In June: 
First United Methodist Church 
Roseville Christian Church 
David Mahoney   
Geo. & Janelle Hennefent  
Coldbrook Christian Church
Special Grant Recognition: 
Security Savings
The Galesburg Community Foundation

Security Savings Bank of 
Monmouth selected Helping 
Hands of Roseville as the 
recipient of the grant money 
they received through the 
Federal Home Loan Bank.

Here Peggy Sprout presents the 
check to President Grace McCrery.    
  Helping Hands is so grateful for the financial support that allows 
the continued provision of food for Warren County families 
during these challenging times.

Grant Money Given

Helping Hands  
now has a presence on  

Facebook! 

Look for us by searching  
"Helping Hands 

Food Pantry" 
or visit the website 

helpinghandsofroseville.org 
and click on the link there. 

www.ams.usda.gov

Farmers to Family Protein Boxes

  As part of the Coronavirus Food 
Assistance Program, the USDA's 
Agricultural Marketing Service is partnering 
with national, regional, and local suppliers 
whose workforce has been significantly 
impacted by the closure of restaurants, 
hotels and other food service businesses, 
to purchase meat products (as well as diary and fresh produce) to be 
parceled out through food banks and other non-profits serving 
Americans in need.

  Through our partnership with RiverBend Food Bank of the Quad 
Cities, Helping Hands of Roseville has been able to provide local 
families with these timely protein resources.  


2020-2021 Helping Hands Officers:    
President: Grace McCrery,  Vice President: Cyndy Hunter,   Secretary: Janet Steiner,   Treasurer: Amy Corman

In May 127 Family Visits 
serving 474 individuals, 
including 184 children. 

In June 199 Family Visits, 
serving 658 individuals,  
including 269 children.
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